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OPPOSE!  This is yet another way to drive up housing costs.  Since when is air 

conditioning "essential?"  There doesn't seem to be an end to the ways in which you 

can penalize private business.  I am not in the construction business and never have 

been, so I don't have a dog in the fight except my desire to protect private business 

and thereby bolster the middle class.   I own a home where I have lived for nearly 40 

years without AC.  This new proposal seems out of line and completely unnecessary.  

Instead, why don't you focus on cutting our taxes and reducing regulations.  Maybe 

then we can afford to stay in Oregon.   

Thanks 


